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Update from Lee County: Big Hickory Pass Bridge 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Sept. 29, 2022 – Lee County Department of Transportation is closing Big Hickory Pass 
Bridge due to damage from Hurricane Ian.  
 
The closure of the bridge, which is on the south end of Estero Island between Fort Myers Beach and 
Bonita Beach, is effective immediately.  
 
During a bridge inspection today, engineers identified deficiencies, leading to the closure. Lee DOT is 
working with the Florida Department of Transportation.  
 
Updates will be provided as they become available.  
 
Residents are encouraged to visit www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc or www.leegov.com/storm for 
updates. 
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